
 

 

Aug 5/94 

 

Mr T. Hayashi 

Dear Sir 

On my return here after an absence of two weeks I received your favor of July 25th. 

 It will be all right for you to deliver to Messrs. Hennen Peron & Co. the articles 

I bought of you for shipment to Chicago in bond as per my order of July 19th. 

 I have made arrangements  

 

 

 

to have the goods shipped in bond to Chicago, and to remain in the Bonded Warehouse 

unopened until I return, so that they will be quite safe from any handling by Custom 

House officers. 

 Mrs Nierersen sends kind regards to you and I remain 

 

Very truly yours 

Saml. M. Nierersen 

 

P. S. We leave here for Brussels on 9th int. A.M. 
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